
WELCOME TO THE 2018 

 

TOURNAMENT 

We are asking for your help with the following to insure that we can remain on schedule. 

GAME SHEETS 
All Coaches​ please visit the Tournament Committee Room 

Fifteen minutes before the start of your game to complete the Game Sheets. 
(At TC off of the lobby next to TC1 seating area entrance doors) 

(At FN off of the lobby for Rink 1) 

 

POST GAME 
ALL TEAMS ​are asked to leave the dressing rooms 

within 10 minutes of completing their game.  

BANTAM AND MIDGET DIVISIONS - SHOWERS WILL NOT BE PERMITTED. 
We apologize for the inconvenience however this will be strictly enforced to prevent delays. 

 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR HELP – ENJOY THE WEEKEND  

                    

2018 TIM HORTONS 3 ON 3 HOCKEY IS PLEASED TO SUPPORT  

CAMP QUALITY AND KC MINOR HOCKEY 


